
Prepaid Service Offering

We will be implementing a prepaid payment system in 
January 2019.

Some customers will be converted to prepaid depending on 
their average spend, credit limit and payment history.

Should prepaid not suit your current business requirements 
you are welcome to apply for credit facilities by emailing

accounts@collivery.co.za


